
 
July 18, 2025 
 
Dear Members of the Wheatland-Chili Central School District,  
 
 
As of July 1, 2025, I am honored to officially serve as Superintendent of the Wheatland-Chili Central 
School District. Since my appointment at the March 10 Board of Education meeting, I have eagerly 
anticipated this transition and have spent the past several months immersing myself in the life of the 
District.  
 
This spring, I had the pleasure of attending several events that reflect the vibrant spirit of our schools. 
From enjoying the high school’s production of Little Women and stopping in at the elementary spring 
band and choral concert, to reading at T. J.  Connor’s Reading Day, marching in the Memorial Day 
Parade with our talented marching band, and even taking a turn in the dunk tank at Field Day — each 
experience has deepened my appreciation for the unique and supportive community we share.  
 
As your new Superintendent, I am committed to fostering strong, trusting relationships with all members 
of our diverse school community. I believe in open, proactive communication — through written updates, 
our district website, social media, and most importantly, through meaningful in-person connections. I look 
forward to getting to know our students, families, faculty, staff, and community members in the months 
ahead.  
 
Together, we will build on Wheatland-Chili’s many strengths while identifying opportunities for 
continued growth. Our mission — to empower all individuals to become motivated learners and to 
challenge them to excel as citizens in a global society — will remain at the heart of everything we do.  
 
I am truly excited to begin this journey with you. Together, we will continue to nurture a learning 
environment where every student is supported, challenged, and inspired to reach their full potential. 
Thank you for the warm welcome — I look forward to all we will accomplish together.  
 
Warm regards,  
 
 
 
 
Stephen J. Kenny, Ed.D. 
Superintendent  
Wheatland-Chili Central School District  
 
 
 
 


